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From: Romell Reed <bargnbabe@aol.com>
Sent: Saturday, November 13, 2021 12:56 PM
To: Office State Actuary, WA
Subject: Romell Reed supports permanent cost of living

CAUTION:External email. 

My name is Romell Reed and I am a PERS 1 Retiree.  To members of the select committee on pension policy:     

The purpose of this email is to express my full, wholehearted support of reinstatement of a permanent, consistent, 
substantial cost of living  
adjustment for PERS 1. 

Thanks for your consideration and know that I appreciate all that you do for retirees. 

Romell Reed 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Legislature. Do not click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 


